
Makerspace Donations! 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Our makerspace is need of donations for the 2019-2020 school 
year! We use these materials throughout the year for many 
different types of projects, activites, and STEAM challenges. Any 
donation is appreciated. You can send in the donations at any time 
between now and the end of the year. Thank you for your support!  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Clarke  
 
We are in need of:  

Cardboard 
Toilet paper rolls 

 Egg cartons 
Cotton balls 
 Shoe boxes 
Tissue boxes 

Paper/plastic cups 
Paper plates 

Plastic spoons 
Rubber bands 
Foam scraps 
Felt scraps 

 Beads 
Tape (scotch and masking) 

 Play dough/clay 
Index cards 

Glue 


